
			 	
	
	

 
 

Blessings	
	

Dear	Jesus,		
Thank	you	for	creating	us	and	the	wildlife.			

I	really	appreciate	you	making	the	earth	our	home.			
I’ll	try	to	take	care	of	the	living	things	around	us.	

Vanessa	gr	5		
	

Calendar	
• 2/26	–	Ash	Wednesday	Mass	@	11:00am,	Rice	Bowl	Distributed	
• 2/28	–	Hornet	of	the	Month	Awards	@	8:15am;	End	of	2nd	Trimester;	Minimum	Day,		
	 						12:00pm	dismissal	

• 3/1	–	Mandatory	5th	&	6th	Grade	Mass	@	10:30am,	Mass	Uniform	Green	Polo	
• 3/2	–	Read-in/Pajama	Day	
• 3/5	–	TK-8	Electives	
• 3/6	–	Tardy	Free	Free	Dress	Day;	Stations	of	the	Cross	@	2:00pm;	Report	Cards	Go	
											Home	

• 3/8	–	Daylight	Savings	Begins,	Remember	to	“Spring	Forward”	
• 3/9	–	No	School	–	Spring	Holiday	
• 3/11	–	Minimum	Day,	12:00pm	Dismissal	
• 3/12	–	Spring	Pictures	
• 3/13	–	Stations	of	the	Cross	@	2:00pm	
• 3/17	–	St.	Patrick’s	Day	Mass	@	9:30am	
• 3/20	–	Stations	of	the	Cross	@	2:00pm	
• 3/23-3/27	–	6th	Grade	attending	Caritas	
• 3/27	–	Stations	of	the	Cross	@	2:00pm	

	
School	News	

	
Scholastic	Book	Fair	

	
This	week	is	our	Scholastic	Book	Fair.		Please	stop	by	after	school		(Thursday	and	Friday).		

All	purchases	benefit	the	school,	and	the	class	with	the	most	in	sales	will	earn	a	“Books	&	Breakfast”	
morning	during	the	pajama	day	read-in	courtesy	of	Ms.	Paguio.	

Thank	you	for	your	support!	
	

Read-A-Thon	
	

Only	one	week	left	of	our	Read-A-Thon	2020!		A	reminder	that	100%	of	donations	made	toward	this	
Read-A-Thon	will	be	credited	toward	your	annual	$500	fundraising	commitment.		
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Our Mission 
St. Bede School is a safe, inclusive, Catholic community,  

where students reach their fullest potential. 
 



	
Read-In	Pajama	Day	

	
Read-In	Pajama	Day	is	Monday,	March	2nd!	

Wear	your	pajamas;	bring	slippers,	blankets,	sleeping	bags,	pillows,	and	lots	of	books!		
	Please	wear	your	shoes	to	school.	

	
Kids	Heart	Challenge	

	
Our	outreach	for	the	American	Heart	Association	"Kids	Heart	Challenge"	was	a	huge	success!		Thank	you	
to	all	of	the	families	that	helped	support	the	cause.		In	total	we	had	136	students	participate	and	raised	

$6036.		Our	top	earner	was	Gabriel	Toscano	(grade	7),	raising	$391.37.	
	

On	Friday,	February	14th	we	had	our	Jump	Event.		Students	competed	within	their	grade	to	see	who	
could	jump	the	most	in	one	minute.		Here	are	the	super	jumpers	by	grade:	Keoni	16	jumps	(TK),	Edree	44	
jumps	(K),	Tristen	60	jumps	(1st),	Maddox	86	jumps	(2nd),	Jacob	88	jumps	(3rd),	Jacob	86	jumps	(4th),	
Vanessa	107	jumps	(5th),	McKenzie	105	jumps	(6th),	Kiana	127	jumps	(7th),	and	Danica	119	jumps	

(8th).		Congratulations	to	our	hopping	Hornets!	
	
	

Financial	Aid	
	

The	deadline	for	applying	for	financial	aid	is	March	15,	2020.	All	applications	must	be	done	online.	If	
you	have	any	questions	regarding	financial	aid,	please	contact	our	bookkeeper,	Sue	Ann	Dunster	at	

sdunster@csdo.org	or	510-782-3444.		
	

Congratulations	and	Thank	You	
	

Congratulations	to	all	the	students	who	performed	at	our	Talent	Show	2020!		You	all	did	an	amazing	job!		
We	are	so	proud	of	you	and	grateful	for	entertaining	us	with	your	talents!			

Thank	you	to	our	wonderful	PTG	for	always	being	so	supportive	of	our	school!	
Thank	you	to	Mr.	Tran	for	donating	the	yummy	chicken	and	churros!	
Thank	you	to	Mr.	Castillo	for	kindly	supplying	the	sound	system!	

Thank	you	to	the	staff	and	student	council	who	helped	coordinate	all	the	details	for	this	event,	which	we	
look	forward	to	each	year!	


